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NEWS RELEASE 
 
NewLeaf Travel Company Announces Service from 
Abbotsford Airport 
 
ABBOTSFORD January 6, 2016: The Abbotsford International Airport will have new domestic 
flights to Winnipeg and Saskatoon beginning in February through NewLeaf Travel Company 
announced Abbotsford Airport Authority Chair, Dave Holmberg. 
 
The new low-cost flights through NewLeaf Travel Company will begin February 12, 2016 with 
two weekly flights to Saskatoon, and one weekly flight to Winnipeg.  All three flights will connect 
through to Hamilton, Ontario. 
 
“We are pleased to welcome NewLeaf Travel Company to Abbotsford,” said Abbotsford Mayor 
Henry Braun.  “With our growing population, both locally and regionally, it’s great to see more 
flight options being offered out of Abbotsford.” 
 
“Abbotsford Airport is always excited to expand opportunities for our customers,” said Airport 
Authority Chair Dave Holmberg.  “It’s great to welcome new business and we wish NewLeaf 
much success at YXX.”  
 
All flights will be on a Boeing 737-400, 156 seat aircraft. The flight schedule will change in 
March 2016 with more frequency of flights being added. 
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For more information contact: 
 
City of Abbotsford 
Tracy Boudreau 
604-851-4167 
tboudreau@abbotsford.ca  
 
Abbotsford International Airport 
Parm Sidhu, Airport Manager 
604-864-5678 
psidhu@abbotsford.ca  
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